
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Christmas Fair Friday 24th November 
Thank you to everyone who came to our Christmas Fair. The teddy tombola appeared to  
be very popular and some of you may have found yourselves returning home with more teddies 
than you cleared out in the first place! As ever, Santa was popular with everyone and his grotto 
looked amazing. Dance Mats emerged for the first time at a Christmas Fair and were enjoyed by 
children and adults alike. Thank you to everyone who helped on the night or in the run up to it. 
A total of £930 was raised. The Friends of Pegswood Primary School will meet after the 
Christmas holidays to discuss ways in which to spend this or to decide on a longer term 
project to put the money towards.   

 
Clubs 
All the clubs for this term have now finished as we move into our production season. We will notify you when 
they will be starting again after the Christmas holidays. 
 
Bookshop 
Thank you to everyone who came and supported our bookshop on Wednesday. There were lots of people buying 
a good variety of different books. Thank you to Mrs Layton for organising it. A total of £861 was collected. This 
money will be used to help fund the next bookshop. 
 
Christmas performances – Early Years and KS1 
We hope you enjoy our Early Years performance and our KS1 performance this coming week. Please can we 
remind you that there will need to be an adult to collect all children after the Key Stage 1 night time performance. 
 
KS2 Carol Sing-a-long 
Years 3 & 4 – Tuesday 19th December – 6.00pm 
Years 5 & 6 – Wednesday 20th December – 6.00pm 
 
We will be accompanied by members of Bedlington Brass Band to play alongside everyone. All children will 
require an adult to be with them for the entire duration of the evening. We will also be accompanied by Mighty 
Oaks Coffee trailer where you can choose between complimentary coffee and hot chocolate. There will also be 
hot dogs on sale. We hope you will be able to make it.  
 
Northumberland School Games – Year 4 tennis. 
Well done to those who played in this event last week. Out of 
the eight schools present we managed to finish in second 
place. There were some great games and as always the 
children were a pleasure to take out. 
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Diary Dates 
Friday 8th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
 Friends of Pegswood Polar Express film night 
Saturday 9th December Friends of Pegswood Polar Express film night 
Tuesday 12th December Key Stage 1  Christmas Performance for local community 
Wednesday 13th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (2.00pm)  
Thursday 14th December House non-uniform day 

Foundation Stage Nativity Dress Rehearsal for Grandparents (9.30am) 
 Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 
Friday 15th December Foundation Stage Nativity (9.30am) 
 Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 18th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.30pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 19th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Party (1.30pm-3.15pm) 
 Key Stage 2 Carol Evening for Year 3 & 4 parent/carers (6.00pm) 
Wednesday 20th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 
 Key Stage 2 Carol Evening for Year 5 & 6 parent/carers (6.00pm) 
Thursday 21st December  Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 
 Year 5 & 6 Bowling trip  
 Attendance shop 
Friday 22nd December Christmas Jumper Day 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 
Monday 8th January 2018 School opens for Spring Term 
 


